
 

 

 

Welcome from Police and Crime Commissioner,  

Festus Akinbusoye 
 
 

 
  
Welcome to the latest edition of my newsletter.  
 
Community Meetings 
This month I have hosted multiple community meetings including the Annual Parish Council 
Conference. The meeting saw Town, Parish and Ward councillors from across Bedfordshire coming 
together to discuss issues in their local area. Our parish councillors have been key in maintaining 
contact with our communities throughout the pandemic, providing them with a crucial point of 
contact through which they can raise community priorities. Having this quality time together was 
priceless and I wanted to once again thank everybody for their participation and feedback. There is 
always work to do but their passion for their communities never ceases to amaze me.  
 
ASB Conference 
On Wednesday 17th November 2021, I will be joining partners and professionals at Bedfordshire’s ASB 
conference. We will be hearing from ASB practitioners discussing tools and powers to tackle the 
causes of ASB (anti-social behaviour) and learn from past experiences and case studies.  
 
Schools Debate  
As part of my election campaign, I pledged to run an annual school debating competition for children 
aged between 15-18 years old. I am delighted that we are proceeding with this event for pupils and 
we very much welcome all schools to participate. The debates provide a good opportunity for young 
people to develop their confidence, public speaking skills and also broaden their knowledge of social 
issues.  It’s going to be a fun experience for all involved.  
 
Speed Watch 
Speed Watch is an educational scheme aimed at raising awareness of speed restrictions and 
encouraging drivers to reduce their speed to the legal speed limit. I recently provided funding for new 
Speed Indication Devices (SIDS) for the Speed Watch team who came to showcase them to me and 
my office. The devices provide an instant visible notification of the speed the motorist is travelling at. 
Those captured speeding receive a warning letter from Bedfordshire Police and persistent offenders’ 
details are passed to the local policing team for further action. I’d like to thank all the Speed Watch 
volunteers for their help in keeping our roads safer. Our Speed Watch volunteers generously donate 
their time helping to make their communities a safer place.  
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If you are interested in becoming involved in Speed Watch please email: 
WatchSchemes@bedfordshire.pnn.police.uk for more information. 
 
As always, if you have any feedback or suggestions you can email the office here 
PCC@bedfordshire.pnn.police.uk  
 
Follow my team’s social media accounts here to keep up-to-date with everything including our 
upcoming events. 
 
Facebook - @BedsOPCC and @Fest4BedsPCC 
Instagram - @BedsOPCC and @fest4bedspcc 
Twitter - @bedsopcc @Fest4BedsPCC and @SignpostBedford 
 
Stay Safe 
Festus Akinbusoye  
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Signpost Hub support those affected by 
crime in Bedfordshire, putting victims at 
the heart of everything they do. The hub 
offers free and confidential support to anyone 
affected by crime, whether it has been reported to 
the police or not. This includes victims themselves, 
bereaved relatives, parents or guardians of victims under 18 and members of staff where a business 
has been the subject of a crime. 
 
When you report a crime to the police you will be asked a few questions to find out how you have 
been affected by the crime and your personal circumstances, to see if there is any additional support 
that you might need. Signpost will use this information to decide the best way to support you. 
 
Whether you have recently been affected by a crime or are experiencing delayed impact from a past 
crime, they are able to help you understand what has happened and how to cope and recover from 
what can be a traumatic experience. 
 
Their experienced staff and volunteers know what emotions and challenges you may be going 
through. They are specially trained to listen to you and give you help and advice. 
  
Signpost offers practical and emotional support to those impacted by crime living in Bedfordshire, 
regardless of when and where the crime occurred. If you need support, please call Signpost on 0800 
0282 887 and speak to one of their specialist team of Victim Care Coordinators. 
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Upcoming public events 

Flitwick Community Event  
Wednesday 3rd November 
 
The local community is invited to 
a discussion with the PCC and the 
Local Authority about serious 
violence and how we, together as 
a community could work to 
prevent it. 
 

Schools Debate Competition 
Monday 8th November 2021 
 
Local schools from across 
Bedfordshire with students aged 
between 15 and 18 years old, have 
been invited to get involved with this 
year’s ‘PCC’s Schools Debate 
Competition’. 
 
If your school would like to get 
involved, please email the office: 
pccevents@beds.police.uk  

 
 

Bedford Young Person Community Event  
Tuesday 23rd November  
 
The local community is invited to a discussion 
with the Police and Crime Commissioner 
Festus Akinbusoye and the Local Authority 
about serious violence that is occurring 
between young people and how we together 
as a community could work to prevent it. 
 
The event will be held virtually. 
 

https://www.bedfordshire.pcc.police.uk/flitwick-community-event/
mailto:pccevents@beds.police.uk
https://www.bedfordshire.pcc.police.uk/bedford-young-person-community-event-for-ages-14-to-25-years-old/


 

 

 

 

Press releases – October 2021 
 
 
Beds Police and Crime Commissioner announces Schools Parliamentary Debating Competition 
1st October 2021  
As part of his election campaign, the Commissioner pledged to run an annual school debating 
competition for children aged 15-18.  Schools across Bedfordshire have been contacted to take part in 
the event. 
 
Beds PCC hosts ‘spectacular’ Annual Parish Council Conference 
7th October 2021 
The Police and Crime Commissioner, Festus Akinbusoye, hosted the Annual Parish Council Conference 
online this week alongside senior team members from Bedfordshire Police. 
 
Beds PCC funds additional Speed Watch Devices in Bedfordshire 
8th October 2021 
The Police and Crime Commissioner and Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner recently spent 
time with members of the Speed Watch team at Bedfordshire Police Headquarters. 
 
Beds PCC invites you to have your say on potential changes to firearms licensing 
12th October 2021 
All Police and Crime Commissioners are inviting the public to have their say on potential changes to 
the licensing of firearms and shotguns in England and Wales. 
 
Office of The Police and Crime Commissioner re-open Road Safety Fund for the second time this 
financial year 
18th October 2021 
The Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner (OPCC), have announced the opening of their Road 
Safety Funds for community groups and partners to bid into, to try and reduce the number of people 
harmed on roads. 
 
Beds PCC thanks Family Drug and Alcohol Court for their work after two successful years 
20th October 2021  
Police and Crime Commissioner, Festus Akinbusoye, thanked the FDAC (Family Drug and Alcohol 
Court) team for their fantastic work with a thank you event.  
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Social Media – October 2021 

 
 

  
 

 

 


